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ALUMNI CLUB OF MIDDLE TENNESSEE

Buckeye Leaves

Thank you to everyone who has supported the Ohio State Alumni Club of Middle
Tennessee in the Ohio State license plate project!

We are currently at 366 out of 1,000 pledges. We need your help to show
Buckeye Pride in our great state. All Buckeyes are eligible to pledge, including fans
and friends.

If you have not done so, please sign up now! Once in production, the plate will
be an additional $35 to your annual registration, with $15.38 of each plate
sold/renewed assisting Tennessee students attending Ohio State.

Sign up now!

Additional Information

To learn more about this project or the alumni club, visit midtn.alumni.osu.edu.

This is a joint project with The Ohio State University Alumni Association and the
Ohio State Alumni Club of Middle Tennessee. A license plate design is not yet
approved by Tennessee Titles and Registration and Ohio State Trademark &
Licensing.

Questions

Please email the club at MiddleTennesseeClub@osu.edu if you have questions.
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